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29th September 2022 

 

 

Dear parent/carer 

 

Census Day 

 

Thursday 6th October is School Census day and as part of this process, Caterlink our school 

lunch provider is offering a changed menu for that day, as funding for the year is based on 

the number of children having lunch on Census day. 

 

Please see the attached menu for the choices. 

                                

This is an egg free menu but if your child has a food allergy, I am afraid they will not be able 

to take up this offer unless Caterlink have already agreed a menu with you. 

 

Regards 

 

Leanne Hanns 
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